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March 27, 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Staff: 
 
At its Thursday, March 26, Goose Creek CISD Board of Trustees Meeting, the Board 
voted to suspend the 2005 bond construction projects for Pumphrey Elementary and 
West Town.                          
 
To further explain this decision and discuss long-term usage of these sites, the Board 
and I invite you to a Parent and Staff Meeting on Tuesday, March 31, at 6:30 p.m. at 
the Baytown Junior School Auditorium.  Baytown Junior is located at 7707 Bayway 
Drive.  
 
We encourage you to attend this important meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Toby York 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


